

May 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

RE: Uniform donation request

As we approach the new school year, we are reaching out to request your support for our school's uniform drive. As you may know, uniforms are an important part of our school's dress code policy, and they promote a sense of community, equality, and pride among our pupils.

We understand that some families may face financial challenges in purchasing new uniforms for their children, and we strive to ensure that every pupil has the opportunity to meet our uniform requirements. In light of this, we are organising a uniform donation drive to collect gently used or new uniform that is no longer needed by families at our school.

We kindly request your consideration in donating any uniforms that your child has outgrown or no longer needs. We need blazers, trousers, skirts, ties and shirts. These donations will support any of our pupils who need to loan uniform items or to keep. If you are able to donate, please drop off the uniforms at our school reception.

We appreciate your generosity and support in making our uniform donation drive a success. Thank you in advance for your contribution to our school community. If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact the school office at 01538 384939 or alternatively email cvm.office@ttlt.org.uk

Yours sincerely,

1. Edwards

Mr J Edwards Inclusion Support Manager

Headteacher: Mr S D Fryer

Churnet View Leek Staffordshire ST13 6PU. Tel: 01538 384939

Email: cvm.office@ttlt.org.uk Website: cvm.ttlt.org.uk